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How to Get Your New Service Started Even Faster








We at ACC Business want to get your new service up and running as quickly as possible. This flyer describes one way we might be able to speed up the process, with your help.





Most often, we do not experience any problems in changing customer’s service to ACC Business, but when there is a delay, it is usually because the customer has a “freeze” on the account to prevent its long distance carrier from being changed. (Freezing accounts has become rather common to prevent “slamming,” the unauthorized switching of service to a new long distance carrier.)





Your choosing ACC Business, however, is an authorized switch of your long distance carrier, and the freeze must be removed to allow the switch. This is where your help comes in. You may wish to call your local phone company and ask them to determine whether you have a “PIC freeze” on your account, and if so, to remove the freeze.





When you call your local phone company, please do not ask them to change you over to ACC Business Service, because they will not be able to place you on our most advantageous calling plans. Simply have any PIC freezes removed from all your lines, and our service provisioning process will take care of the rest.





If you’d rather not make the call to your local phone company by yourself, that’s fine, too. Just call us at 1-800-747-7525 and we’ll call your local phone company with you on the line to find out if your account is “frozen.” If it is then we can have the freeze lifted on the same call. It’s that easy.

















Visit us at:  www.accbusiness.com


ACC Business  400 West Avenue  Rochester, NY  14611
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